
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 

ERIE-WESTERN PENNSYLVANIA PORT AUTHORITY 

HOLLAND STREET PIER CONCRETE WALKWAY REPLACEMENT  
 
 

The Erie-Western Pennsylvania Port Authority (Port Authority) requests bids for the Holland Street Pier 

Concrete Walkway Replacement (Contract No. 12510-2025-03).  The work includes the demolition, removal, 

and replacement of approximately 430 square feet of reinforced concrete slab walkway.  The project scope also 

includes coordination with other contractors who will be removing and replacing existing steel railings and 

seawall cap materials.  A pre-bid conference will be held at the office of the Port Authority located at 1 Holland 

Street, Erie, PA 16507 at 2:00 p.m. on Friday, March 21, 2025, attendance is recommended.  Bids must be 

submitted to the Port Authority offices located at 1 Holland Street, Erie, PA 16507 by 2:00 p.m. on Friday, 

April 4, 2025, at which time the bids will be opened and read publicly.  A sixty-day bid hold period applies, and 

a ten percent bid security is required.  The successful Bidder/Contractor shall be required to furnish 

performance and payment bonds, each in the amount equal to one hundred percent (100%) of the Contract 

Price.  Prospective bidders may obtain electronic access to the Contract Document by contacting Porter 

Consulting Engineers, P.C. (PCE) at 814-455-5544 and by making a non-refundable payment in the amount of 

twenty-five dollars ($25.00) mailed to PCE, 552 State Street, Meadville, PA 16335.  Hardcopies of the Contract 

Document are also available upon non-refundable payment of seventy-five dollars ($75.00). 

 

Julie Slomski, Executive Director 

Erie-Western Pennsylvania Port Authority 
 

 


